
 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS ARE IN ORDER! 

 

We want to let you know about 
two recent honors for 
professionals involved with 
Well Cell! 

Well Cell CEO Scott A. Hepford 
has been nominated for a 
prestigious international award, 
the Gusi Peace Prize, which is 
often regarded as the “Asian 

Nobel Peace Prize.” 



The Prize is a private award given by the Gusi Peace 
Prize Foundation to recognize individuals and 
organizations who contribute to peace and progress 
through a wide variety of fields that include human 
rights, peace, health, education, culture, politics, and 
humanity. The awards ceremonies are held yearly in 
Manila on the fourth Wednesday of November. We are 
extremely proud of Scott for this worthy recognition! 

 

 

Chirag Patel D.O., is the Physician 
Director of Well Cell’s licensee 
Diabetes Relief Houston Westside, 
and he is also on the staff of 
Memorial Hermann Hospital Katy on 
the west side of Houston. He has 

been named “Physician of the Year” by the hospital! 

It is a peer-led nomination and award whose nominees 
are elected based on the highest and best quality 
nomination letters. We praise Dr. Patel’s well-earned 
award and know that all of Diabetes Relief Houston 
Westside’s patients share our esteem! 

 

News about Well Cell’s Recommended Products 



In your Licensee Portal is a folder named 
“Recommended Products.” ForaCare has a special 
deeply discounted price for test strips that will expire in 
5-6 months. We encourage you to check it out. 

 

 


